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SPECIAL THANKS TO OUR
DONORS WHO HAVE
CONTRIBUTED $10,000
OR MORE IN 2021

e 226 Collective

e Bill and Marty Knipps

e The Brett Wheeler
Safety Net

e Chris & Pam Martin

e First Baptist Church
Redlands

e LAMAR Advertising

ILAMAR
e Lossett Family
Foundation
e Chris & Pam Martin

e Rita Shaw Broker and

Associates

e Toyota of Redlands

o
TOYOTAREDLANDS

e Vans Shoes

VANS

September
24,2022

We are so excited for our
YouthHope’s Day in the
Park happening Septem-
ber 24, 2022 at Sylvan
Park in Redlands from
8:00am-12:00pm.

If you have a car that you
would like to show, you
can now sign up at our

website https://
youthhope.org/day-in-the
-park.

Register by September 1,
and get a t-shirt along
with a discounted price
of $25.

Sylvan Park,
Redlands, CA

We will have our favorite
DJ, DJ Dreamweaver at
the car Show. Its going to
be a great day! We hope
you are all able to join us!

A Day in The Park Vendors

One of the things that makes The Day in The Park so exciting are the amazing
vendors that come and sell their products. We are looking for all types of ven-
dors, including food vendors that want to come and make our Day in The Park

even better.

If you are interested in being a vendor please visit,

https://youthhope.org/day-in-the-park

$30 for merchants and $50 for food vendors.



THE YOUTHOPE POST

We’'re gearing up for summer
at YouthHope. We're so excit-
ed for our youth to finish out
this school year. It's been so
good for them to be in school
full time and they are excited
for a fun summer.

We’'re also busy planning for
our Day in The Park Car
Show. | can’t wait to see all
the cars that will come and all
the vendors that will be there.

If you are a vendor or have a
car to show, make sure you

There’s a Place for Me at YouthHope
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sign up soon. We would love
to see you at our Day in The
Park on September 24.

I’'m also looking forward to our
next camping trip with our
youth. This next trip will be a
backpacking trip with the
same youth who went to
Joshua Tree.

This will be the final trip and it
will give the youth the ability
to show their wilderness skills
that they have been learning
through all of the other trips.

A Note From the Founder

| am so thankful for the
volunteers who take our
youth on these trips. They
are not only teaching our
youth invaluable skills, but
they are also creating
timeless memories for our
youth who would not have
been able to experience
these types of trips.

| hope you are all enjoying
your spring and are look-
ing forward to some great
summer memories!




